
Garwood Grizzlies Newsletter February, 2019 

 
Winter Greetings, 
 
It seems like January flew by and our busy spring is just in front of us. With the winter 
weather calmer this week we are finding that everyone is settling back into their routines 
after winter break. 

Student Led Conferences are March 7th.  ​The school day consists of the “scheduled 
conference time only”; there will not be typical elementary school hours nor will busing be 
available on March 7th. Your child(ren) will participate in their conference and this will count 
for their daily attendance. So that your child may have your full attention during their 
conference time, GE staff will provide child care for siblings for the scheduled conference 
time only. Students that already attend Base will have the option of Base from the hours of 
6:30am to 6pm ​. ​In the coming weeks your child’s teacher will send home more detailed 
information describing the conference and your child(ren) will be preparing and practicing 
for their conference.  Please respond to the request for information about scheduling.  We 
are counting on 100% participation as we launch student-led conferences.  

 ~Monique 

Monique English, Principal  
Phone:208.687.1265 ext 4499    Email: monique.english@lakeland272.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

Calendar Reminders From the Garwood Office 
- February 8 - Pastries with Parents 
- February 8 & 22 - PTO SWAG Store 
- February 11 - Hunters Education Class starts 
- February 15 - PBIS Awards Assembly 
- February 18 - No School - Presidents Day  
- February 26 - 4th Grade NAEP Assessment 
- February 28 - Silverwood Reading sheets due 

 
 
 
In the Event of severe weather 
The district's school closure hotline is available to those who may not have reliable internet 
access and is an effective way to check the status of closures. The Lakeland Schools Closure 
Hotline is 208-712-8144. 
 

 
Coming Up!! 
 

Fit For Bloomsday 
 
Keep in mind Fit For Bloomsday is right around the corner! This running program 
allows students to participate and engage in running twice a week during their 
lunch recess. It is a great way for students to get exercise and prepare them for 
the Spring Dash and Bloomsday. If your child would like to participate, permission 
slips and all the details will be sent home the first week of March!  
 

 
 

Elks Foundation Hoop Shoot 
 
Congratulations to all the Garwood hoop shoot 
participants! Tyler Zachary finished 1st place for 
the 8-9 year old boys and Kapree Kiefer came in 
4th place for the 8-9 year old girls at the local 
shoot off last month! Nice job Tyler and Kapree! 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

Pictures Needed! 
Parents, we are in need of pictures from our school events, such as Track events, Fall Festival, 
Santa and a Book, etc.  If you have pictures that you would like to share for our yearbook 
please email ​apeterson@lakeland272.org​      Subject: Yearbook photos 
 
 
 

PTO SWAG Store 
Garwood PTO is starting a Swag Store! We will be open the 2nd and 4th Fridays of each 
month before and after school. We have an inventory of t-shirts, long sleeved tees, hoodies, 
raglan (baseball) shirts, hats, stickers, and cinch bags. Come shop and show your Grizzly 
Pride! 
Store Hours: 8:00-8:30 and 3:00-3:30, front lobby area. 
 
Price List: 

YOUTH PRODUCTS: 
TEE: $12 
LONG SLEEVED TEE: $15 
RAGLAN (BASEBALL): $15 
HOODIE: $20 
HAT: $10 
CINCH BAG: $7 

ADULT PRODUCTS: 
TEE: $12 
LONG SLEEVED TEE: $17 
RAGLAN (BASEBALL): $17 
HOODIE: $25 
HAT: $10 

 
 
Hunters Education 
Hunters Education is coming up. Attached is the permission sleep for those who are 
in ​terested. 
Mondays and Wednesdays at Garwood from 3:00 to 5:00  

February: 
- 11 and 13 
- 19 and 20  (Tuesday 19th and Wed., no school on the 18th!)  
- 25 and 27 
- March 2nd​ Saturday at the regional office. 
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Parents and Pastries 
PARENTS  &  PASTRIES​ ​“Wake Up and Read” EVENT 
Parents, grandparents, aunts, uncles, and guardians, you are invited  
to a special event for  
ALL ​ students. 
  

The Title-I Reading Team  
is sponsoring a “ ​Wake Up and Read​” event where you can enjoy complimentary coffee/juice 
and a pastry with your child, and pick a new ​FREE​ book of your choice.  Please join us! 
 
      ​WHEN:                          WHERE: 
       Friday                                  Garwood 
       February 8                         Elementary   
       7:45 -8:30 am                    Cafeteria 

 

Read 2 Ride 
Garwood is taking part in an exciting program that’s designed to 
get your child reading for fun! It’s the Silverwood Read 2 Ride 
Challenge. Every student who completes at least 10 hours or 600 
minutes of recreational reading will earn a ticket good for free 

admission to Silverwood Theme Park. It’s fun, it’s easy, and it doesn’t cost a thing! 
Sheets are due February 28th 
 
 

 
Shout out!!! 
 

 

The Invent Idaho Regional Winners 

 

North Idaho  Regional Invent Idaho Placers 2019 

 

Working Models 
1​st​ & 2​nd​ Grade 

3​rd​ place: Clementine Klein:  Egg Washer 4000: 
Garwood 

Working Models 5​th​ & 6​th​ Grade 

1​st​ place:  Josie Lehner:  Safe Haven:  Garwood  

Non-working Models 1​st​ & 2​nd​ Grade 

3​rd​ place:  Olivia Meredith:  Bag of Wonders: 
Garwood 

Non-working Models 3rd & 4th Grade 

1​st​ place: Tyse Fisher:  The Mag:  Betty Keifer 

Non-working Models 5​th​ & 6​th​ Grade 

3​rd​ place:  London Peterson:  The Un Lead: 
Garwood 

Games & Gadgets:  1​st​ & 2​nd​ Grade 

 



 

3​rd​ place:  Connor Banks:  Man or Beast:  Spirit 
Lake  

Games & Gadgets:  5​th​ & 6​th​ Grade 

2​nd​ place:  Reyanna Vasquez:  Wanna be a 
smartie?:  Garwood 

Adaptations:  1​st​ & 2​nd​ Grade  

3​rd​ place:  Imogen Sanborn:  Stampler: 
Garwood 

Adaptations:  3​rd​ & 4​th​ Grade  

1​st​ place:  Annika Chatterton:  Rubber Glasses: 
John Brown 

Adaptations Best of Category 

Rory Spurway:  Playground Heater:  Garwood 

Jules Verne:  3​rd​ & 4​th​ Grade 

3​rd​ place:  Adaira Tyler:  Refill a bottle:  Garwood 

Jules Verne:  5​th​ & 6​th​ Grade 

2​nd​ place:  Cannon Parsons:  Lightning 
Harvester:  Garwood 

 
 
From the Assistant Superintendent  
Dear Parents, 
If you have preschool-aged children at home (2-5), we have a program for you! The Lakeland 
Literacy Project is proud to present “Literacy for Little Ones” at the District Office.  Come join 
us as we share a fun picture book and enjoy art activities that celebrate the learning we do 
that day.  We will host “Literacy for Little Ones” every month on the following  dates: 
 
Monday, February 25th 
Monday, March 18th 
Monday, April 22nd 
Monday, May 20th 
 
 

 

PTO Meetings at Garwood Elementary 2018 
 

Date:  Time: 

February 19, 2019  3:15 PM 

March 19, 2019  3:15 PM 

April 16, 2019  3:15 PM 

May 21, 2019  3:15 PM 

 
   

 



 

Classroom Lessons​:   
Kindergarteners-2nd​ ​graders have been 
focusing on demonstrating the BEARS. 
These lessons include discussions on 
doing what you are supposed to be 
doing even if no one is watching, 
self-control (personal space and 
blurting), being a “bucket filler,” and 
tattling vs. reporting.   
 
Currently, our 4​th​-6​th​ graders are 

finishing up their career and college exploration. They have been introduced to an array of 
careers and have begun researching careers they are individually interested in. Our 5​th​ and 
6​th​ graders will focus on colleges as well and what level of education is required for various 
careers. All students will transition into what being a “bucket filler” means and empathy. 
Encourage your family to 
find ways to be a bucket 
filler every day! There are 
some ideas here.​ ​ Please 
ask your student to share 
with you their favorite part 
of these lessons.  
 
Please feel free to email me 
anytime if you have 
questions or concerns 
regarding your student’s 
success and development, 
cmartines@lakeland272.org 
(or by phone 208-687-1265).  
 
Aloha, 
Cassie Martines 
 
 
 

 

mailto:cmartines@lakeland272.org


 

 

 



 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 


